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Community Comes Together to Support Local Healthcare at the 32nd Annual 
SNMH Golf Classic 

 
Grass Valley, 6/17/25 – The Sierra Nevada Memorial Hospital Foundation extends heartfelt 
gratitude to all who joined us at the 32nd Annual SNMH Golf Classic held earlier this month at 
Lake Wildwood. Thanks to the incredible support of players, sponsors, and volunteers, the event 
was a resounding success—celebrating community spirit while raising critical funds to expand 
access to healthcare in Western Nevada County. 

Participants were treated to a gorgeous day filled with sunshine, friendly competition, and a 
shared commitment to enhancing local medical services. Proceeds from the tournament will 
directly support the hospital’s efforts to provide high-quality, compassionate care close to 
home. 

Congratulations to This Year’s Winners: 

●​ Men’s First Place: Team Ursiny​
 

●​ Women’s First Place: Team DeGraw​
 

●​ Mixed First Place: Team Rangel​
 

●​ Hole-in-One on Hole 16: Don Crow — winner of a year’s supply of Omaha Steaks!​
 

“Events like the Golf Classic are a powerful reminder of what we can accomplish together,” said 
Sandra Barrington, Executive Director of the SNMH Foundation. “Every swing, every 
sponsorship, and every moment of camaraderie helps us build a healthier future for our 
community.” 

The Foundation also extends sincere thanks to the many generous sponsors who helped make 
the event possible. A full list of sponsors can be found at 
https://supportsierranevada.org/golfclassic.  

About Sierra Nevada Memorial Hospital Foundation: Since its inception in 1984, the SNMH 
Foundation has played an integral role in enhancing the quality of healthcare in Nevada County 

http://www.supportsierranevada.org
https://supportsierranevada.org/golfclassic


 
 
through fundraising and community engagement. Past projects include the transformation of 
the Emergency Department, updates to the Surgery Department, and improvements to critical 
care access points, including helipad resurfacing and technology upgrades. 
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